
People to People – Sheboygan 
1223 Riverview Drive 
Sheboygan, WI  53083 

 
May 26, 2022 
 
Mayor’s International Committee 
c/o Rich Miesfeld 
2047 Marion Lane 
Sheboygan, WI  53083 
 
Dear Rich, 
 
People to People – Sheboygan sponsors two student exchange programs between Sheboygan 
and our Sister City, Esslingen, Germany.  For a number of years, the Mayor’s International 
Committee provided a grant of $500 to cover some of the costs of those exchange programs.  
The City of Esslingen also provides funding to cover a portion of the costs of the high school 
exchange program. 
 
We request that the Mayor’s International Committee provide a similar $500 grant for 2022.  If 
you have any questions regarding the specific use of such a grant, please contact me at the 
above address. 
 
People to People – Sheboygan continues to appreciate the support of the Mayor’s International 
Committee. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Bob Quasius, 
President 


